
 
  
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Week Beginning: 28th November                  Assembly Theme: Religious Stories 

Breakfast Club is available each day from 7.45 am (cost £2.00 per pupil, per session)  

Aces after school childcare – representatives available from 3 pm each day 

MON 

 AM & PM – Fundraisers in to sort Christmas Fayre donations 

 After School Club: Sports club – Y2 – finishes at 4 pm – session 4 of 5 

 

TUES 

 Lunchtime athletics club (Y5/6) 

 PM – Fundraisers in school to sort Fayre donations 

 After School Club: Sports club – Y4 – finishes at 4 pm – session 4 of 5 

WEDS 

 KS2 Well Done Assembly 

 Lunchtime cheerleading club (Y5/6) 

 PM – Fundraisers in school to sort Fayre donations 

 PM – Y4 swimming 

  PM – Junior brass – don’t forget your instrument! 
 After School Club: Soccer 2000 (Y1 – Y6) – finishes at 4.30pm 

THURS 
 AM & PM – Fundraisers in to sort Christmas Fayre donations 

 Lunchtime football club (Y5/6) 

FRI 

 AM – Fundraisers in school to sort Fayre donations 

 Lunchtime netball club (Y5/6) 

 1.30 pm – Fundraisers to set up Christmas Fayre 

 NO YEAR 1 GYMNASTICS THIS WEEK 

3.30 – 5.30 pm – Christmas Fayre 
 

Percentage Attendance week ending: 18th November  

Rec:  97.6                     Y3:  96.1                  Y6: 94.0 

Y1:   96.9                     Y4:  98.1                  AM Nursery: 96.3 

Y2:   97.7                     Y5:  97.7                  PM Nursery: 94.5  

Spare raffle tickets are available from the school office – ticket stubs and money 

need to be returned to school by Friday 2nd December. 

 

We will need lots of help for the Christmas Fayre next week – please let the office 

know if you are able to give up some of your time.  It would be much appreciated. 

 

As we are coming to the end of this term, it will soon be time to finalise the list 

of parents to be entered into the School Fund prize draw.  If you are not already 

aware, school fund is payable per family.  You can either pay 50p per week or 

£5.00 per term.  We use these donations to subsidise school trips along with other 

events that we have going on in school and without this money, the cost of these 

events would go up considerably.  

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

  

Our Christmas Fayre is next Friday 2nd 
December. Entrance is 25p each 
(adults and children).  Doors open at 
3.30 pm. 
 
We still need the following items:- 
 

Unopened bottles for the bottle 
stall (alcohol, pop, sauce etc) 
Good quality toys and games 
Home-made cakes 
Help – especially on the days 
running up to the Christmas Fayre.  
Please see the office if you are 
able to offer any of your time. 

 
Please return any sold (and unsold) 
raffle tickets ready for the draw at 
the Christmas Fayre.  If you need any 
more raffle tickets, please pop in to 
the office.  


